
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Please note in the event the Bus is late departing Dublin Port this will have a knock-on effect to the 
departures from Dublin City to Dublin Port. We recommend you use our Real Time Tracking** 

 

This timetable is in place from July 19th 2025 to September 30th 2025 


